“’ = /Dg ’*Lf{"% - University of Lucknow

Department of Computer Science

" Date: 24.02.2020
Notice

HCL, IT City, Lucknow is going to visit in the Department of Computer
Science on 26" February 2020 at 12:00 Noon, regarding fist level of
interaction with final year students of BCA, MCA and B.Sc.

All students are directed to register on a given link:
http://www.hcltss.com/grandquest2020/ and give your name to Dr. S.P.

Kannojia Co-ordinator of the event.
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Dept. of C ter Suence

University of Lucknow.

Copy to:

e Dr. S.P. Kannojia Co-ordinator, Dept. of Computer Science, LU.

e Notice board of the Department.
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